
 

TO ALL VOG RESIDENTS 
MARCH 1, 2021 

 

The rules that were put in place effective June 1, 2020 

remain in place. There are no scheduled activities at the 

Clubhouse and no renting out of the Clubhouse. The pool 

remains open to RESIDENTS ONLY. No outside guests are 

allowed at this time.  This pertains to both adults and children.  

 

The VOG Recreation Board is reviewing any changes in the 

guidelines from the Pinellas County Commissioners office, the 

Pinellas County Health Department and the CDC when 

discussing any changes to the June 1, 2020 policy. With the 

vaccinations improving every day we hope to get back to some 

sense of normality in the near future.  

 

 At the February 27, 2020 meeting the Board approved the 

Community Yard Sale for 2021. The Yard Sale which is normally 

held on the 3rd weekend of March is being pushed back to  

April 17, 2021. The hours will be 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

  

 There will be no newsletters sent out for March or April. 

 

 
         John Stover, President  

        VOG Recreation Board of Directors 

 

 


